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Fourth Floor Fort Wayne Masonic Temple 

  
  

Rick Carroll 
Commander 

1-260-750-3440 

myway2112@hotmail.com 
 
  

Sir Knights,  

 
It gives me great pleasure to address you again. I hope this communication finds you and your families 

well.  

 
It is my sincere hope that you have enjoyed some much needed time with your families during the 

summer break.  As many York Rite bodies return to labor after the summer break, I would highly 
recommend all Brothers to return with a renewed spirit of brotherly love and friendship. By 

demonstrating these two principles we can proceed forward with our labors to benefit all mankind and to 

improve ourselves. 
 

I would like to take this time to extend my gratitude to all the individuals who have worked tirelessly 
while we were at rest. A sincere and heart felt thank you. I would also like to thank members of our 

forming drill team for the wonderful reception that was given to the Grand Master on Saturday the 6th of 

August. As I hear it you performed magnificently. 
 

At this time I would like to announce that the Fall York Rite class has been cancelled. The only work 
occurring on that day will be the Order of the Temple for our inspection. Cancellation was necessary due 

to so many obligations masonic and otherwise, that are occurring all in the same month. please take 
note. 

 

I would also like to inform you that planning for the upcoming October inspection for Ft. Wayne 
Commandery is in full swing. I strongly urge the Officers of the Commandery to begin applying 

themselves to learning their prospective parts. If there are any concerns please get in touch with me 
soon so we may resolve any issues in a timely manner.  
  

    
 
  
  

Thank you, and God bless you all. 

Fraternally 

  

Rick L. Carroll 

  

Commander 
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